ST THERESE'S PRIMARY SCHOOL CANTEEN
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The canteen at St Therese’s Primary School is open every day during school terms from 9.00am until
12.00pm.

At lunch time the canteen sells fresh fruit, snacks, drinks and cold treats.

HOW LUNCH ORDERS WORK?

Lunch orders are available daily and orders are placed online.
Please register with Flexischools www.flexischools.com.au and you can order your child’s lunch online.

Each classroom has a lunch container that is brought to the canteen at the beginning of the school day.
The lunch container is then collected by a class representative at the start of lunchtime.

Throughout the year we offer special days which may include sushi, pizza or BBQ - these are ordered
through Flexischools.

CAN YOU HELP?

It would be great if you were able to help out at the canteen. You would be rostered on once every 4
weeks. Generally, you will have left the canteen around 12.00pm.

If you are not able to commit to a regular shift but would still like to help, you can be a casual volunteer. So,
if someone is not able to make their shift, the canteen can call in a causal volunteer.

If you are able to help in any way, please fill out the volunteer information and return to the school office by
Friday 15th November. Once the roster has been developed it will be emailed to you along with the 2024
menu and price list.

Your kids absolutely love seeing you in the canteen so please come along. Make some new friends and
have some fun!

Thanks
Leearne Hardgrove

Canteen Supervisor
Ph 0438 667 387


http://www.flexischools.com.au/

